
F. No.20-01/2023-CU.Cdh 
Government of India 
Ministry of Education 

Department of Higher Education

To

New Delhi, the 8th February, 2024.

The Vice Chancellors and Registrars of CUs (As per list enclosed).

Subject:- Notification for 8th Visitor’s Awards 20^3: Extension of Last date of 
receipt of applications.

Madam/Sir,

In continuation of my letter dated 1st January, 2024, on the above subject, it is
informed that the last date of receipt of applications has 
2024.

been extended till 7th March,

2. This may be given wide publicity and also uploa<
for information.

ed on the University Website

Yours faithfully,

I" \0

(VishwajeetjKumar) 
)i rector


